
Correspondence received since March 2023 council meeting: 

• LALC eNews – various editions 

• Civility & respect Newsletter 

• Notification of LCC vacancy-advertising service 

• Notification of LALC Extra General Meeting 

• Various TTROs 

• Various planning applications (shared with council) 

• Notice of LALC election briefing sessions 

• Email complaint from a resident about the 2023-24 precept increase 

• Phone complaint from a resident about noise and smell from the Curry Jacks van at 

Jubilee Hall 

• Phone call from a resident complementing the new flagpole 

• Update from Network Rail regarding graffiti in the underpass 

• Invitation to councillors to attend the church service on 7th May 

• Update from LCC Cllr Ian Carrington regarding the Sheepwash junction 

• Update on PCSO redundancies 

• Various resident complaints regarding the skip/layby on the High Street 

• LCC Town and Parish Council newsletter 

• LALC media release about parish council vacancies in Lincolnshire 

• Local police team newsletter 

• Latest update on the Limestone Becks project 

• Update on the report issued by Government inspectors on the Central Lincolnshire 

Local Plan 

• Update from LCC Highways regarding the skip at premises on the High Street 

• Thank you letter from Citizens Advice 

• Update from the Cricket Club regarding Chafer Bugs at Potterhanworth Road 

• Thank you card from HM King Charles III 

• Statement of Persons Nominated for the parish and the district council elections 

• NKDC Parish Council Newsletter 

• NALC Chief Executive bulletin – various  

• Details of Q1 litter pick information from resident 

 

Meetings held since the March 2023 council meeting: 

• Clerk and RFO – appraisal 

• Clerk and General assistant – appraisal 

• Clerk, General Assistant and Chair met with two members of the Bowls Club 

 

Recommendation: 



Council to note the correspondence and meetings. 


